
23/09/2021 

MR Mauricio Franceschi 
8 / 16 Moore RD 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
maurifranceschi@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2021/1541 - 20 Albert Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

Hi, I’m a Freshwater resident for many years and over the years we lost the local Supermarket 
and Harbord Growers. 
I believe if the shop opens as our new local Growers (fresh products) it would be amazing for 
everyone that lives here. 
Thanks for considering. 

Sent: 23/09/2021 8:46:53 PM
Subject: Online Submission


